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Delay Notice 
 

 
Good afternoon, 
 
We just wanted to send out a notice regarding the transport situation globally.  
 
The past few months have been extremely challenging regarding importing and exporting to and from 
Europe.  
Brexit coupled with the Covid situation have led to equipment shortages/backlog at ports and 
factories/higher demand for goods and materials, which all have had a knock-on effect resulting in delays 
with your goods. 
 
The worldwide market opening up had also increased these delays with both northbound and southbound 
routes, this is a global problem currently throughout the logistical network. 
 
We will always notify you on delays on individual shipments, these issues will require your patience, but we 
will always do our best to notify you accordingly.  
 
Thanks again, 
 
The Plexus Freight Team 

 
 
 

 


